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13/09/2011

Dear  
  
Following your FOI request which was received on 28 July 2011 please find the requested 
information below:   
  

Please may you disclose a full list of transactions you have made in each of the last three 
financial years for any Macintosh or Apple computers, Mac laptops, iPhones, iPods or iPads 
of any generation or model.  

The Business Support Manager has confirmed that the BTPA have not purchased any Apple 
products or Macintosh computers in the last three years. 
  

For each transaction, please specify how much of each product was purchased, at what cost 
and for which department.  

Please note the above. 
  
I hope that this information answers your request but should anything further be required please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Best Regards,  
  
Katherine Hogan 
Business Support Officer 
British Transport Police Authority 
The Forum (5th Floor N)     W: www.btpa.police.uk 
74 - 80 Camden Street        T: 020 7388 9271 
London NW1 0EG              E: katherine.hogan@btp.pnn.police.uk 

  
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
  

 
  

             




